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-------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 
Dear Ms Wiedner, 
 
I refer to my phone call this afternoon.  
 
As I mentioned, the Committee is expected to finalize its second progress review on the implementation of 
decision V/9g at its virtual meeting this Thursday.  
 
However, in order to be in a position to finalize its second progress review, the Committee has asked the 
secretariat to follow-up with you on two factual points:  
Could you please provide copies of the letters sent to each Member State on 14 October 2015 (at the moment, 
the Committee has only received the letter addressed to Ireland on that date).  
Which Member States have updated or amended their NREAPs since 2010, or are known to be currently doing 
so?  
 
The Committee would be grateful to receive the above information by return email. The Committee's second 
progress review may then be sent as soon as possible in order to give the Party concerned sufficient time to 
address any remaining points before the Committee finalizes its report to the sixth session of the Meeting of the 
Parties early next year.  
 
Thank you for your prompt assistance in this matter. Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any 
questions regarding the above.  
 
Kind regards, 
Fiona 
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